
SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOPPING
SUMMER 2022

Your local branch is Bournemouth
148-150 Seabourne Rd, Southbourne, Bournemouth, BH5 2JA

Tel: 01202 425192

30th May – 10th July: Walk-in customers welcome
Monday – Friday 9.00am - 5.30pm

Saturday 9.00am - 5.00pm

11th July – 19th August: Open for pre-booked appointments and Click&Collect only

22nd August onwards: Walk-in customers welcome

Please refer to our website for information on extended opening times

In-store Fitting 
Appointments:
Following the success 
of our service last year, 
appointments will take the 
same format this summer. 

They are recommended for 
new starters (rather than 
online ordering) and will be 
bookable online. 

Pre-register now, if you 
don’t already have an online 
account, and we’ll send 
you an email in advance of 
booking opening.

The recommended 
appointment window for 
your school is 1st August - 
5th August. Please, where 
possible, book during this 
window. This helps us to 
maximise school specific 
stock and reduce the time 
taken to serve you.

Online Ordering:
Our website will continue to 
operate as normal. Orders 
should be placed by Sunday 
31st July, to ensure in stock 
items can be delivered for 
the start of the autumn 
term.

If you choose our 
‘Click&Collect’ service when 
ordering you can collect, 
even when our branches are 
open ‘by appointment only’. 

Customer Services:
Want to talk to a member of 
our team?  Monday – Friday 
9.00 - 5.30 and Saturday 9.00 
- 5.00 your branch contact 
number is 01202 425192

180 day returns policy
Buy your uniform early 
without worrying about 
your child having a sudden 
growth spurt before the 
start of school. 

We will refund all unworn 
items, still in their original 
condition purchased within 
180 days.

For more information 
about us visit  
www.stevensons.co.uk


